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中華民國 114年 4月 1日 

Dear Students, 

Recently, we have received reports of unauthorized salesman entering the campus to promote and 

sell graduation trips (Ex: to Thailand). We urge everyone to stay vigilant and help reinforce 

awareness to prevent unauthorized sales and potential fraud on campus. 

1. Prohibition of Unauthorized Sales Activities 

 All commercial sales activities without approval are strictly prohibited on campus, including 

but not limited to multi-level marketing, credit card promotions, loan consultations, and 

product trials. 

 Do not accept products or services from unknown individuals, as this may lead to being 

misled into signing unfair contracts. 

2. Be Aware of Fraudulent Tactics and Strengthen Personal Protection 

(1) Common Types of Scams: 

1. Impersonation of School or Institutions – Fraudsters may claim to be school representatives, 

requesting personal information or payments. 

2. Investment Scams – Promises of high returns to lure students into fraudulent investment 

schemes. 

3. Shopping Scams – Selling low-priced items via social media, demanding advance payments 

but failing to deliver. 

4. Job Scams – Advertisements for high-paying part-time jobs that require upfront fees or the 

sharing of bank account details. 

(2) Self-Protection Measures: If you suspect a scam, report it to the school immediately or call the 

Anti-Fraud Hotline at 165. 

 Do not trust unknown phone calls or messages. Always verify with the school or authorities 

before responding to suspicious requests. Avoid clicking on unknown links or sharing 

personal information. 

 Campus safety is a shared responsibility that requires everyone's cooperation. Please stay 

alert and notify your teachers, campus security (Tel: 02-29313416 Ext. 2173), or the Campus 

Safety Center (Tel: 02-29316464 or Ext. 8858) if you encounter any suspicious activities. , 

campus security (Tel: 02-29313416 Ext. 2173), or the Campus Safety Center (Tel: 02-

29316464 or Ext. 8858) 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining a safe and secure campus environment. 

 

 


